
 
 

 

 
 

3080 Wool Classer Registration Reminder 

3 December 2015 

REMINDER 

Wool Classer Re-Registration 2016-2018 
 
Wool Classer re-registration for the 2016-2018 period is open now and well underway. 

Wool classers initially received an invitation to re-register together with the Rules of Registration in 
early October with a reminder letter posted to all unregistered wool classers on the 23rd November. 

Members and industry stakeholders are asked to remind wool classers of the importance of 
maintaining a current wool classer registration and wool classers should register as soon as possible. 
 
The current wool classer registration period expires on 31st December 2015. 

Wool classers who register after 31st December will incur a late fee of $15.00 

Wool classers have several options to register including online, fax, post or telephone.  Payment can 
be made via credit card (MasterCard or Visa) or by cheque. 

To complete registration online go to: www.awex.com.au and ‘click’ on the green LOGIN icon on the 
home page.  LOGIN details can be found on the wool classer registration form. 

All wool classer registration queries should be directed to AWEX on p: 02 9428 6160 or e: 
woolclasser@awex.com.au   

The new Stencil / Stamp 

A change in this year’s wool classer registration pack is the design of the new stencil and stamp. 

The decision to remove the date of expiry from the stamp and stencil means that they can be used for 
future registration periods rather than replace them every three years regardless.  The stencil and 
stamp, in nearly all cases, will last longer than the three year registration period and need only be 
replaced when worn out or broken. Wool Classers can purchase new stencils and/or stamps by 
contacting AWEX when needed. 

Wool Classer stencil/registration will continue to be verified as part of AWEX’s weekly catalogue 
validation service. 

Example Stencil:   

 

 

 

 

 


